
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Municipal Transit Administration in the 
Council Chambers of City Hall, 611 South 3rd Street, Clinton, IA at 5:00 PM on the 12th day, April, 2022.   
 
The City of Clinton Council meetings are open to all individuals regardless of language spoken or 
disability. Any person requiring a reasonable accommodation to participate in this meeting regarding 
the MTA transit system, should contact the MTA office at (563) 242 3721, at least two business days 
prior to the scheduled meeting.    
 
The purpose of this hearing is to discuss an application from the Municipal Transit Administration to the 
Iowa Department of Transportation for financial assistance as follows: 
 
The Municipal Transit Administration will request FY23 state transit assistance and federal transit 
assistance amounting to approximately $284,250 and $783,087 respectively for support of daily 
operations. 
 
The Municipal Transit Administration will request federal transit assistance to support capital purchases.  
The following projects, if approved, will be on an 85% federal - 15% local basis.                                  
 
  
Replace vehicle #941 
$526,380 
Replace vehicle #942 
$526,380  
Replace vehicle #1657 
$114,760 
 Replace vehicle #1658 
$108,700 
 
These projects will not have a significant detrimental effect on the area and no persons or businesses 
will be displaced by these activities.  The projects are in conformance with the Transportation 
Improvement Program prepared by the East Central Intergovernmental Association - Regional Planning 
Affiliation. 
 
Any interested person or agency is invited to attend this hearing and speak for or against this funding.  
Written comments will be accepted at the above address through the date and time of the hearing 
specified above. 
 
 
 
 ___________________________ 
 Lisa Frederick 
 City Clerk 
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